
I, as an 83-year-old woman, want to thank you for your work to get universal health coverage for all 
Oregonians. I am happy with my Medicare and wish Oregon's younger citizens could have something 
like it, instead of depending on their employers and suffering with decreased benefits. If they lose their 
job, they are uninsured and helpless in the face of any disease, much less Covid. And, of course, the poor 
are disproportionately damaged by lack of universal coverage. This is a serious justice issue; please don't 
stop your work!  
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